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This bulletin revises Payroll Bulletin P-988 dated March 16, 1998 (Employeeé Claiming
Exempt from NYS Withholding Taxes).

Bulletin P-988 incorrectly states that the NYS tax status must be changed to Single 0
if a new IT-2104-E is not filed by April 30, 1998. The correct NYS tax status to be reported is
Single 1.

Questions concerning this bulletin should be directed to the Systems Development Office at
(518) 486-3066.




